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In Golden Book  
This Week 

Class 1 
Fabian, Naeema & 

Laila 
 

Class 2 
Izabelle & Isabella 

 
Class 3 

Lucas & Adonai 
 

Class 4 
Leo & Luke 

 

Class 5 
Logan & Chayton 

 

Class 6 
Cameron & Curtis 

 

Nursery 
Sophie, Mason, Gunesh 

& Roman 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 7th May 2021 

Everyone has enjoyed seeing the ducklings grow this week and it is 
hard to imagine they arrived in eggs just 10 days ago. The ducklings 
have now gone to their new home but we are hoping to have regular 
updates and photos so we can see how they change and grow.  

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45       
£2 per day 

 More information 
available in the school 

office.  

Please come to the hall 
door for Breakfast Club. 

Please make sure you contact the 
office—386640 or 

donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk  if 

you change your phone number 
or move house so that we have 

up to date contact details for you.  

Attendance 
Whole School– 95.58% 
Class 1— 98.97% 
Class 2— 95.76% 
Class 3— 92.85% 
Class 4— 97.32% 
Class 5— 98.60% 
Class 6— 89.98% 
2s Nursery— 62.5% 
3s Nursery— 78.98% 
 

Lates - 15 
 

Lost learning =  
3hr 31mins 
 

Early Bird - Class 2 

Jigsaw 
Next week we are 
looking for people 

who show respect in 
how they treat 

others 

Testing 
Adults in households with primary 

school, secondary school and college 
age children, including childcare and support bubbles, 
are advised to test themselves twice every week at 

home. The twice-weekly test kits in Telford & Wrekin 
(for people feeling well, with no coronavirus 

symptoms) can be accessed from any testing site (the 
nearest is Donnington Wood Bowling Club, School 

Road, Donnington, Telford, TF2 8HU.  
Anyone with main or precautionary coronavirus 

symptoms is advised to book a test immediately at 
one of the borough's NHS ‘Test and trace’ sites. 

Supervision 
Please can we remind parents that children remain your responsibility 
before and after school & nursery sessions. Children need to stay with 
parents. This is particularly important if you use the main entrance as 
this is a road. We discourage vehicles on site but this week concerns 
have been raised about children walking and running down the drive 
ahead of parents when vehicles have been entering and leaving the site. We want 
to keep everyone safe so please make sure your children are with you at all times. 

PSHE Policy 
Staff and Governors have been working to review our 
PSHE (Personal, Social  and Health Education) policy to 
ensure it meets the new government RHE (Relationships 
and Health Education) statutory requirements for Year 
1 & 2. We want parents to have the opportunity to view and comment on the 
policy. Please contact the school office and they will forward you a copy. Any 
comments need to be returned by 28th May. 

Photo orders 
must be returned 

by  
9am Monday 

17th May 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fdata_images%2F598578.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fgerm-cliparts.html&docid=t296fZrZlArCwM&tbnid=qigimvP4B6J96M%3A&vet=10ahUKEwiPh_3KgvffAhWTShUIHQuIBf0QMwhcKAow


Parking 
To help keep 
pupils and 

parents safe 
on the school site we 

request that you do not 
drive onto the school site 
at the start or end of the 
day or nursery session. 

Please do not park in the 
Children’s Centre car 

park. 
Disabled parking spaces 
are available in the car 
park by the Nursery 

entrance and the 
Children’s Centre car 

park. If you need to use 
one of these spaces please 
talk to the school office to 

request a permit and 
make sure you also 
display a valid blue 

badge.   

Water 
Bottles 

Please make 
sure your child 
has a water 

bottle in school 
everyday. If 

your child has a different 
drink for lunchtime then 
please put this in their 
lunch box. Water is 

available for all children 
in the hall at lunchtime. 

PE in school 
Children in school must 

wear school uniform 
everyday and have their 
PE kit in school all week. 

Reception 
PE on Monday & Friday 

Year 1 
PE on Wednesday & 

Friday 
Year 2 

PE on Tuesday & Friday 


